
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT YOUR 

SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL 
IS UNABLE TO WORK  

28th June 2021 
 

THE CROSSING WILL UNMANNED DURING THIS TIME  
 

WE ARE URGENTLY SEEKING A RELIEF SCHOOL CROSSING 
PATROL TO COVER PERIODS OF ABSENCE – JOB SHARES WILL 

BE CONSIDERED.  
 

THE PAY IS  
£9.00 PER HOUR 

(excluding enhancements) 
 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED OR WOULD LIKE  
FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT  

JANET FAIRHEAD ON 01992 556816 
 

Hertfordshire County Council, Active and Safer Travel Team,  
County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN. 

 Tel:  01992 556816 December 2019 
Can we please remind you that it is parental  

responsibility to get your child to and from school safely  

     

 

 
 

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT YOUR 
SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL 

IS UNABLE TO WORK  
UNTIL 28th June 2021   

 
THE CROSSING WILL BE UNMANNED DURING THIS TIME  

 
WE ARE URGENTLY SEEKING A RELIEF SCHOOL CROSSING 

PATROL TO COVER PERIODS OF ABSENCE – JOB SHARES WILL 
BE CONSIDERED.  

 
THE PAY IS  

£9.00 PER HOUR 
(excluding enhancements) 

 
IF YOU ARE INTERESTED OR WOULD LIKE  

FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT  
JANET FAIRHEAD ON 01992 556816 

 
Hertfordshire County Council, Active and Safer Travel Team,  

County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN. 
 Tel:  01992 556816 December 2019 

Can we please remind you that it is parental  
responsibility to get your child to and from school safely  

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are still urgently looking for a Relief 
School Crossing Patrol for  

Knutsford School 
 
 

The pay is £5.88 per hour    
 
 

If you are interested or would like 
further information, please contact 

Heather Hill on 01992 556815 
 
 

 
Hertfordshire County Council, Road Safety Unit, County Hall, Pegs Lane, 

Hertford, SG13 8DN.   Tel:  01992 556815   April 2004 
Hertfordshire County Council is an 

Equal Opportunities Employer 
 
 

 

       

 



 


